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Correction to “Physician 
workforce planning and 
boom–bust economic cycles: 
a retrospective on the Barer–
Stoddart report”

CMAJ has been made aware of an error 
that occurred in the Jan. 30, 2023, issue.1

A reference was omitted from the Refer-
ences list in the original version of the arti-
cle. “Marchildon GP, Allin S, Merkur S. 
Health Systems in Transition: Canada. 
Toronto: University of Toronto Press, 2021” 
should have been included as reference 12.

This has been corrected at cmaj.ca.
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